FROM: solomon@math.ohio-state.edu
SENT: Thu 1/29/2009 4:48 PM
Re: Concurrence request for AEDE 205

Dear Ron,

I don't think this is particularly relevant to Math. On the other hand, I think it is very relevant to Statistics, and I wonder why there are a plethora of courses at OSU doing an elementary introduction to probability and statistics. The Stats Department has a basic data analysis course. I didn't see any rationale for why AEDE students should not simply take that course.

But, strictly as regards Math, AEDE 205 would not conflict with any course that we offer now or ever intend to offer.

Ron

